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WRITTEN QUESTION E-2242/09
by Roger Helmer (NI)
to the Commission

Subject: Correct use of language within EU institutions

Is the Commission aware that the large banner outside the Berlaymont building reading ‘European 
Master's Translation Program’ (sic) contains a conspicuous misplaced apostrophe? 

Does the Commission agree with me that this very public error reflects rather poorly on language 
skills inside the EU institutions? 


